
10/07/2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This week, we repeated the same topic as last week: Leaves / Fall and we reviewed the colors 
red, orange, yellow, green, and brown. 
We had fun at the beginning of the week as we went on a “leaves hunt”! We picked up leaves 
of different sizes and colors and used them for different activities: 
Sensory: the children touched dry leaves and fresh leaves to experiment with the difference in 
texture. They also observed how some leaves turned from green to orange, red, or yellow to 
brown. 
 
Art: they used the leaves to stick them on contact paper. 
 
Circle Time: as we sang the song “all the leaves are falling down, falling down, falling down, all 
the leaves are falling down, red, yellow, orange, green and brown”, we took some leaves from 
the bucket and let them fall down or blew them away. 
 
During small group, the children made more projects about Fall: they painted a construction 
paper using a sponge and 3 different colors (green, red, and yellow), and the teacher cut out a 
leaf shape. They also practiced scribbling using orange, brown, red, yellow, and green crayons. 
 
 
For gross motor activities, we practiced walking holding one or two hands : the children walked 
in the classroom and in the playground. They particularly appreciated walking in the leaves and 
listening to the crackling sound! 
 
We were happy to welcome last week a new adorable friend: Santino. Now, we have the 
perfect parity in the classroom: 2 girls and 2 boys! They are learning to know each other and we 
can observe some parallel play (playing close to each other). Soon the children will learn to play 
together and to share. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
  
Mrs. Murielle & Ms. Lauren 
 


